
AAPM SUBMITS SECOND COMMENT LETTER TO CMS ON RADIATION ONCOLOGY 
MODEL PROPOSED RULE

 

The AAPM recently submitted two comment letters to CMS 
regarding the Radiation Oncology (RO)  Model proposed rule. 
The first comment letter was submitted on August 16th and 
emphasized concerns regarding the impact of the proposed RO 
Model on quality and safety in radiation oncology. The second 

letter submitted on September 16th addresses concerns and 
recommendations related to the design and implementation of the 
RO Model. Both comment letters are available at: 
https://www.aapm.org/government_affairs/
CMS/2020HealthPolicyUpdate.asp
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